
SANA Ladies 2019 

 

It has been another  challenging year for the SANA Ladies especially as there are no new younger 

ladies getting involved with competition angling. 

 

National Heats 

This year the ladies held two national heats The first event was at Carron Valley and the second  at 

the Lake of Monteith. The turn out was very poor  for both events with only twelve ladies 

competing for the International Team. ( There is  12  in the team with 1 Reserve) 

 

This year National heats are: 

Sunday 21st June 2020 Carron Valley 

Friday 4th September 2020 Lake of Monteith. 

 

Fund Raising. 

Throughout the year the SANA Ladies have held several fundraising events which has been very 

successful. We would like to thank all the Fisheries and everyone who supported the events. It is 

very much appreciated. The monies raised was used to subsidise the ladies attending the 

International Fly Fishing Competition held at Draycots. 

 

Ladies International. 

The Ladies International was held at Draycots  England on Thursday 6th June. Unfortunately the 

team tactics did not quite go to plan with Scotland ending up in 3rd place with 18 fish. England  

finished in 1st place with 54 fish, Ireland in 2nd  place with 28 fish and Wales in 4th  place with 17 

fish. 

The 2020 Ladies International is at home and will be held at The Lake of Monteith on Thursday 28th 

May. This year the ladies do not have a manager as Ian Earle who managed the 2019 International is 

having to take a year out. 

 

SANA Ladies AGM 

At this year AGM it was decided the committee would remain the same as the previous year. 

Chair: Lana Taylor, 

Vice Chair: Helen Philp, 

Secretary Dione Roberts, 

Treasure: Liz McClellan, 

Committee Members: Joy Penrose-Stupart, Liz Fraser and Sheila Mannion. 

 

Open Development Weekend 

The SANA Ladies are planning to hold their annual Development Weekend on the 9th and 10th  

February 2020 at the King Robert Hotel Stirling. The Saturday is an open day for any lady who is 

interested in fishing and would like to meet up with other ladies. The Sunday will be a team 

development day. 

 

 


